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History for the IB Diploma Paper 3 Imperial Russia, Revolution and the
Establishment of the Soviet Union (1855–1924) Sally Waller 2016-06-30 To support
study of History for the IB Diploma Paper 3, revised for first assessment in 2017.
This coursebook covers Paper 3, History of Europe, Topic 12.in HL Option 4 of the
syllabus for first assessment in 2017. Tailored to the Higher Level requirements
of the IB syllabus and written by experienced IB History examiners and teachers,
it offers authoritative and engaging guidance through the topic.
History for the IB Diploma Paper 3 Italy (1815–1871) and Germany (1815–1890) Nick
Fellows 2017-07-31 Comprehensive books to support study of History for the IB
Diploma Paper 3, revised for first assessment in 2017. This coursebook covers
Paper 3, HL option 4: History of Europe, Topic 11: Italy (1815-1871) and Germany
(1815-1890) of the History for the International Baccalaureate (IB) Diploma
syllabus for first assessment in 2017. Tailored to the requirements of the IB
syllabus, and written by experienced examiners and teachers it offers
authoritative and engaging guidance through events in Italy and Germany in the
19th century, from the impact of revolutions to the emergence of nationalism and
the factors involved in the unification process.
The Fourteen Points Speech Woodrow Wilson 2017-06-17 This Squid Ink Classic
includes the full text of the work plus MLA style citations for scholarly
secondary sources, peer-reviewed journal articles and critical essays for when
your teacher requires extra resources in MLA format for your research paper.
History for the IB Diploma: The Great Depression and the Americas 1929-39 Nick
Fellows 2012-12-20 An exciting series that covers selected topics from the Higher
Level options in the IB History syllabus. This coursebook covers Higher Level
option 3, Topic 7, The Great Depression and the Americas 1929-39. The text is
divided into clear sections following the IB syllabus structure and content
specifications. It offers a sound historical account along with detailed
explanations and analysis, and an emphasis on historical debate to prepare
students for the in-depth, extended essay required in the Paper 3 examination. It
also provides plenty of exam practice including student answers with examiner's
comments, simplified mark schemes and practical advice on approaching the Paper 3
examination.
Authoritarian States Brian Gray 2015 Drive critical, engaged learning and advanced
skills development. Enabling comprehensive, rounded understanding, the studentcentred approach actively develops the sophisticated skills key to performance in
Paper 2. Developed directly with the IB for the 2015 syllabus, this Course Book
fully supports the new comparative approach to learning. - Cover the new syllabus
in the right level of depth, with rich, thorough subject content - Developed
directly the with IB, with the most comprehensive support for the new syllabus
with complete support for the comparative approach - Truly engage learners with
topical, relevant material that convincingly connects learning with the modern,
global world - Streamline your planning, with a clear and thorough structure
helping you logically progress through the syllabus - Build the advanced-level
skills learners need for Paper 2, with the student-led approach driving active
skills development and strengthening exam performance -Integrate Approaches to
learning with ATLs like thinking, communication, research and social skills built
directly into learning - Help learners think critically about improving
performance with extensive examiner insight and samples based on the latest exam
format - Build an advanced level, thematic understanding with fully integrated
Global Contexts, Key Concepts and TOK - Also available as an Online Course Book
Oxford IB Diploma Programme: History of the Americas 1880-1981 Course Companion
Alexis Mamaux 2015-07-23 Drive critical, engaged, high level learning and skills.
Developed with the IB, this Course Book equips learners to analyze and articulate
complex historical concepts and contexts, strengthening performance and potential.
Enabling advanced understanding, the student-centred approach actively builds,
refines and perfects higher level skills. Cover the new syllabus in the right
level of depth, with rich, thorough subject content from across the Americas for
topics 10-17 for Paper 3 Developed directly the with IB for the new syllabus first
examined 2017 Truly engage learners with topical, relevant material that
convincingly connects learning with the modern, global world Streamline your
planning, with a clear and thorough structure helping you logically progress
through the syllabus Build the advanced-level skills learners need for Paper 3,
with the student-led approach driving active skills development and strengthening
exam performance Integrate Approaches to learning with ATLs like thinking, communi
History for the IB Diploma Paper 3 Nationalism and Independence in India
(1919–1964) Jean Bottaro 2016-08-18 Comprehensive books to support study of
History for the IB Diploma Paper 3, revised for first assessment in 2017. This
coursebook covers Paper 3, HL option 3: History of Asia and Oceania, Topic 10:
Nationalism and Independence in India (1919-1964) of the History for the
International Baccalaureate (IB) Diploma syllabus for first assessment in 2017.
Tailored to the requirements of the IB syllabus, and written by an experienced
examiner and teacher it offers an authoritative and engaging guidance through
nationalism in India, from the end of World War I to the achievement of Indian
independence and the development of the country.
History for the IB Diploma: Political Developments in the Americas After the
Second World War 1945-79 Nick Fellows 2013-02-07 An exciting series that covers
selected topics from the Higher Level options in the IB History syllabus. This
coursebook covers Higher Level option 3, Topic 9, Political Developments in the
Americas after the Second World War 1945-79. The text is divided into clear
sections following the IB syllabus structure and content specifications. It offers
a sound historical account along with detailed explanations and analysis, and an
emphasis on historical debate to prepare students for the in-depth, extended essay
required in the Paper 3 examination. It also provides plenty of exam practice
including student answers with examiner's comments, simplified mark schemes and
practical advice on approaching the Paper 3 examination.
History for the IB Diploma Paper 1 The Move to Global War Allan Todd 2015-08-13
Comprehensive second editions of History for the IB Diploma Paper 1, revised for
first teaching in 2015. This coursebook covers Paper 1, Prescribed Subject 3: The
Move to Global War of the History for the International Baccalaureate Diploma
syllabus for first assessment in 2017. Tailored to the requirements of the IB
syllabus and written by experienced IB History examiners and teachers, it offers
authoritative and engaging guidance through the following two case studies:
Japanese expansion in East Asia (1931-1941) and German and Italian expansion
(1933-1940).
Oxford IB Prepared: History: IB Diploma Programme David M. Smith 2020-05-21 IB
Prepared resources are developed directly with the IB to provide the most up-todate, authentic and authoritative guidance on DP assessment. IB Prepared: History

History for the IB Diploma Paper 3 The Great Depression and the Americas (mid
1920s–1939) Mike Wells 2016-09-30 Comprehensive books to support study of History
for the IB Diploma Paper 3, revised for first assessment in 2017. This coursebook
covers Paper 3, HL option 2: History of the Americas, Topic 12: The Great
Depression and the Americas (mid 1920s-1939) of the History for the International
Baccalaureate (IB) Diploma syllabus for first assessment in 2017. Tailored to the
requirements of the IB syllabus, and written by experienced examiners and teachers
it offers an authoritative and engaging guidance through the causes of the Great
Depression, the various ways in which governments attempted to solve the crisis
and the impact on the region.
Access to History for the IB Diploma: The Second World War and the Americas
1933-45 John Wright 2013-08-09 Ensure your students have access to the
authoritative, in-depth and accessible content of this series for the IB History
Diploma. This series for the IB History Diploma has taken the clarity,
accessibility, reliability and in-depth analysis of our best-selling Access to
History series and tailor-made it to better fit the IB learner's needs. Each title
in the series provides depth of content, focussed on specific topics in the IB
History guide, and examination guidance on different exam-style questions helping students develop a good knowledge and understanding of the topic alongside
the skills they need to do well. - Ensures students gain a good understanding of
the IB History topic through an engaging, in-depth, reliable and up-to-date
narrative - presented in an accessible way. - Helps students to understand
historical issues and examine the evidence, through providing a wealth of relevant
sources and analysis of the historiography surrounding key debates. - Gives
students guidance on answering exam-style questions with model answers and
practice questions
Extended Essay for the IB Diploma: Skills for Success Paul Hoang 2017-08-14 Build
confidence in a range of key essay writing techniques and skills with this
practical companion, full of advice and guidance from experienced EE experts. ·
Build essay writing techniques and skills through a range of strategies, serving
as a useful companion throughout the writing process - from the development of a
research question, critical-thinking, referencing and citation to reflecting on
the process and final essay · Concise, clear explanations help you navigate the IB
requirements, including advice on assessment objectives and academic honesty ·
Learn what is required to get the best EE grades and write an excellent essay with
detailed examiner advice and expert tips and hints, including common mistakes to
avoid · Explicit reference to the IB Learner profile and the importance of
reflection. Paul Hoang is Vice Principal at Sha Tin College, English Schools
Foundation in Hong Kong. He writes for Business Review, published by Philip Allan.
He is a member of the editorial board for IB Review, Philip Allan's flagship
publication for the IB. Paul is the author of several publications including
Economics for the IB Diploma Revision Guide (Hodder Education), IB Business
Management, 3rd edn (IBID Press), IGCSE Business Studies for Edexcel (Anforme),
and Cambridge IGCSE and O Level Economics (Hodder Education). He is an IB examiner
and has over 10 years of experience as an IB Workshop Leader. Chris Taylor is
Extended Essay Coordinator at Sha Tin College - an international school and IB
World School with over 1200 students. He teaches IB History and has examined the
EE component of the Diploma for over 10 years. Chris authored Riding the Dragon
(2013), a book that details his visits to every province in China and the culture,
history and people in each of these. He is a regular contributing author of IB
Review magazine, specialising in IB History and the Extended Essay. Having visited
many countries, Chris is also a travel writer for the South China Morning Post,
Hong Kong's leading English language newspaper.
History for the IB Diploma Paper 2 Causes and Effects of 20th Century Wars Mike
Wells 2016-08-31 Comprehensive second editions of History for the IB Diploma Paper
2, revised for first teaching in 2015. This coursebook covers Paper 2, World
History Topic 11: Causes and Effects of 20th Century Wars of the History for the
IB Diploma syllabus for first assessment in 2017. Tailored to the requirements of
the IB syllabus and written by experienced IB History examiners and teachers, it
offers authoritative and engaging guidance through the following detailed studies
from around the world: the First World War, the Spanish Civil War, the Second
World War, the Chinese Civil War and the Iran/Iraq War.
History for the IB Diploma: The Soviet Union and Eastern Europe 1924-2000 Allan
Todd 2012-07-05 An exciting series that covers selected topics from the Higher
Level options in the IB History syllabus. This coursebook covers Higher Level
option 5, Topic 9, The Soviet Union and Eastern Europe 1924-2000. The text is
divided into clear sections following the IB syllabus structure and content
specifications. It offers a sound historical account along with detailed
explanations and analysis, and an emphasis on historical debate to prepare
students for the in-depth, extended essay required in the Paper 3 examination. It
also provides plenty of exam practice including student answers with examiner's
comments, simplified mark schemes and practical advice on approaching the Paper 3
examination.
History for the IB Diploma: Unification and Consolidation of Germany and Italy
1815-90 Mike Wells 2012-10-25 An exciting series that covers selected topics from
the Higher Level options in the IB History syllabus. This coursebook covers Higher
Level option 5, Topic 2, Unification and Consolidation of Germany and Italy
1815-90. The text is divided into clear sections following the IB syllabus
structure and content specifications. It offers a sound historical account along
with detailed explanations and analysis, and an emphasis on historical debate to
prepare students for the in-depth, extended essay required in the Paper 3
examination. It also provides plenty of exam practice including student answers
with examiner's comments, simplified mark schemes and practical advice on
approaching the Paper 3 examination.
History for the IB Diploma Paper 3 Political Developments in the United States
(1945–1980) and Canada (1945–1982) Mike Wells 2016-10-31 Comprehensive books to
support study of History for the IB Diploma Paper 3, revised for first assessment
in 2017. This coursebook covers Paper 3, HL option 2: History of the Americas,
Topic 15: Political Developments in the United States (1945-1980) and Canada
(1945-1982) of the History for the International Baccalaureate (IB) Diploma
syllabus for first assessment in 2017. Tailored to the requirements of the IB
syllabus, and written by experienced examiners and teachers it offers an
authoritative and engaging guidance through the domestic issues and political
developments in the United States and Canada, particularly on the policies of
leaders such as Truman, Kennedy, Nixon, Pearson and Trudeau.
History Joe Gauci 2018
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combines a concise review of course content with strategic guidance, past paper
material and exam-style practice opportunities, allowing learners to consolidate
the knowledge and skills that are essential to success.
Cold War Crises 1995
History for the IB Diploma Paper 3 European States in the Interwar Years
(1918–1939) Allan Todd 2016-06-16 Comprehensive books to support study of History
for the IB Diploma Paper 3, revised for first assessment in 2017. This coursebook
covers Paper 3, History of Europe, Topic 14: European States in the Inter-War
Years (1918-1939) of the History for the IB Diploma syllabus for first assessment
in 2017. Tailored to the Higher Level requirements of the IB syllabus and written
by experienced IB History examiners and teachers, it offers authoritative and
engaging guidance through the topic, exploring domestic developments during this
time in Germany, Italy, Spain and France.
History for the IB Diploma: The Cold War and the Americas 1945-1981 John Stanley
2012-09-27 An exciting series that covers selected topics from the Higher Level
options in the IB History syllabus. This coursebook covers Higher Level option 3,
Topic 10, The Cold War and the Americas 1945-81. The text is divided into clear
sections following the IB syllabus structure and content specifications. It offers
a sound historical account along with detailed explanations and analysis, and an
emphasis on historical debate to prepare students for the in-depth, extended essay
required in the Paper 3 examination. It also provides plenty of exam practice
including student answers with examiner's comments, simplified mark schemes and
practical advice on approaching the Paper 3 examination.
The Unwomanly Face of War Svetlana Alexievich 2017-07-25 The long-awaited
translation of the classic oral history of Soviet women's experiences in the
Second World War - from the winner of the Nobel Prize in Literature Bringing
together dozens of voices in her distinctive style, The Unwomanly Face of War is
Svetlana Alexievich's collection of stories from Soviet women who lived through
the Second World War: on the front lines, on the home front, and in occupied
territories. As Alexievich gives voice to women who are absent from official
narratives - captains, sergeants, nurses, snipers, pilots - she shows us a new
version of the war we're so familiar with, creating an extraordinary alternative
history from their private stories. Published in 1985 in Russia and now available
in English for the first time, The Unwomanly Face of War was Alexievich's first
book and a huge bestseller in the Soviet Union, establishing her as a brilliantly
revolutionary writer.
History for the IB Diploma: The Cold War Allan Todd 2011-05-19 An exciting new
series that covers the five Paper 2 topics of the IB 20th Century World History
syllabus. This stimulating coursebook covers Paper 2, Topic 5, The Cold War, in
the 20th Century World History syllabus for the IB History programme. The book is
divided into thematic sections, following the IB syllabus structure and is written
in clear, accessible English. It covers the following areas for detailed study:
Wartime conferences: Yalta and Potsdam; US policies and developments in Europe:
Truman Doctrine, Marshall Plan, NATO; Soviet policies: Sovietisation of Eastern
and Central Europe, COMECON, Warsaw Pact; Sino-Soviet relations; US-Chinese
relations; Germany; and Castro, Gorbachev, Kennedy, Mao, Reagan, Stalin, Truman.
History for the IB Diploma Paper 3 Civil Rights and Social Movements in the
Americas Post-1945
Access to History for the IB Diploma: The move to global war Andy Dailey
2015-07-24 A new book for Paper 1, Prescribed Subject 3: The Move to Global War
The renowned IB Diploma History series, combining compelling narratives with
academic rigor. An authoritative and engaging narrative, with the widest variety
of sources at this level, helping students to develop their knowledge and
analytical skills. Provides: - Reliable, clear and in-depth content from topic
experts - Analysis of the historiography surrounding key debates - Dedicated exam
practice with model answers and practice questions - TOK support and Historical
Investigation questions to help with all aspects of the Diploma
History for the IB Diploma: Interwar Years: Conflict and Cooperation 1919-39 Allan
Todd 2012-11-29 An exciting series that covers selected topics from the Higher
Level options in the IB History syllabus. This coursebook covers Higher Level
option 5, Topic 8, Interwar Years: Conflict and Cooperation 1919-39. The text is
divided into clear sections following the IB syllabus structure and content
specifications. It offers a sound historical account along with detailed
explanations and analysis, and an emphasis on historical debate to prepare
students for the in-depth, extended essay required in the Paper 3 examination. It
also provides plenty of exam practice including student answers with examiner's
comments, simplified mark schemes and practical advice on approaching the Paper 3
examination.
Access to History for the IB Diploma: Peacemaking, peacekeeping - international
relations 1918-36 David Williamson 2012-08-03 This series has taken the clarity,
accessibility, reliability and in-depth analysis of our best-selling Access to
History series and tailor-made it for the History IB Diploma. Each title in the
series supports a specific topic in the IB History guide through thorough content
coverage and examination guidance - helping students develop a good knowledge and
understanding of the required content alongside the skills they need to do well.
Peacemaking, peacekeeping - international relations 1918-36 has been written to
fully support Prescribed subject 1 and includes: - authoritative, clear and
engaging narrative which combines depth of content with accessibility of approach
- a wide variety of sources and guidance on developing source skills - up-to-date
historiography with clear analysis and associated TOK activities - guidance on
answering exam-style questions with model answers and practice questions.
History for the IB Diploma: Peacemaking, Peacekeeping: International Relations
1918-36 Nick Fellows 2012-07-26 An exciting new series that covers the three
prescribed subjects for Paper 1 of the IB 20th Century World History syllabus.
This coursebook covers Paper 1, Prescribed Subject 1, Peacemaking, Peacekeeping International Relations 1918-36, in the 20th Century World History syllabus for
the IB History programme. The text is divided into clear sections following the IB
syllabus structure and content specifications. It offers in-depth coverage of the
subject as well as detailed study of a wide range of primary and secondary sources
to develop students' analytical skills. It also provides plenty of exam practice
including student answers with examiner's comments, simplified mark schemes and
practical advice on approaching the document-based Paper 1 examination.
History for the IB Diploma: Imperial Russia, Revolutions and the Emergence of the
Soviet State 1853-1924 Sally Waller 2012-09-20 An exciting series that covers
selected topics from the Higher Level options in the IB History syllabus. This
coursebook covers Higher Level option 5, Topic 5, Imperial Russia, Revolutions and
the Emergence of the Soviet State 1853-1924. The text is divided into clear
sections following the IB syllabus structure and content specifications. It offers
a sound historical account along with detailed explanations and analysis, and an
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emphasis on historical debate to prepare students for the in-depth, extended essay
required in the Paper 3 examination. It also provides plenty of exam practice
including student answers with examiner's comments, simplified mark schemes and
practical advice on approaching the Paper 3 examination.
Revolutionizing K-12 Blended Learning through the i²Flex Classroom Model
Avgerinou, Maria D. 2016-06-20 Blended learning has gained significant attention
recently by educational leaders, practitioners, and researchers. i²Flex, a
variation of blended learning, is based on the premise that certain noninteractive teaching activities, such as lecturing, can take place by students
without teachers’ direct involvement. Classroom time can then be used for
educational activities that fully exploit teacher-student and student-student
interactions, allowing for meaningful personalized feedback and scaffolding on
demand. Revolutionizing K-12 Blended Learning through the i²Flex Classroom Model
presents a well-rounded discussion on the i²Flex model, highlighting methods for
K-12 course design, delivery, and evaluation in addition to teacher performance
assessment in a blended i²Flex environment. Emphasizing new methods for improving
the classroom and learning experience in addition to preparing students for higher
education and careers, this publication is an essential reference source for preservice and in-service teachers, researchers, administrators, and educational
technology developers.
History for the IB Diploma: Civil Rights and Social Movements in the Americas Mike
Scott-Baumann 2012-10-18 An exciting series that covers selected topics from the
Higher Level options in the IB History syllabus. This coursebook covers Higher
Level option 3, Topic 11, Civil Rights and Social Movements in the Americas. The
text is divided into clear sections following the IB syllabus structure and
content specifications. It offers a sound historical account along with detailed
explanations and analysis, and an emphasis on historical debate to prepare
students for the in-depth, extended essay required in the Paper 3 examination. It
also provides plenty of exam practice including student answers with examiner's
comments, simplified mark schemes and practical advice on approaching the Paper 3
examination.
History for the IB Diploma Paper 3 The Cold War and the Americas (1945–1981) John
Stanley 2016-07-21 Comprehensive books to support study of History for the IB
Diploma Paper 3, revised for first assessment in 2017. This coursebook covers
Paper 3, HL option 2: History of the Americas, Topic 16: The Cold War and the
Americas (1945-1981) of the History for the International Baccalaureate (IB)
Diploma syllabus for first assessment in 2017. Tailored to the requirements of the
IB syllabus, and written by an experienced examiner and teacher it offers an
authoritative and engaging guidance through the development of the Cold War and
the impact it had on the Americas.
Access to History for the IB Diploma: The Second World War and the Americas
1933-1945 Second Edition John Wright 2016-05-31 A new edition for HL Option 2,
History of the Americas, Topic 13: The Second World War and the Americas
1933-1945. The renowned IB Diploma History series, combining compelling narratives
with academic rigor. An authoritative and engaging narrative, with the widest
variety of sources at this level, helping students to develop their knowledge and
analytical skills. This second edition provides: - Reliable, clear and in-depth
content from topic experts - Analysis of the historiography surrounding key
debates - Dedicated exam practice with model answers and practice questions - TOK
support and Historical Investigation questions to help with all aspects of the
Diploma
History for the IB Diploma Paper 3 The People’s Republic of China (1949–2005)
Allan Todd 2016-10-31 Comprehensive books to support study of History for the IB
Diploma Paper 3, revised for first assessment in 2017.
History for the IB Diploma Paper 1 Conflict and Intervention Michael Wells
2016-07-31 Comprehensive second editions of History for the IB Diploma Paper 1,
revised for first teaching in 2015.
History for the IB Diploma: Origins and Development of Authoritarian and Single
Party States Allan Todd 2011-05-19 An exciting new series that covers the five
Paper 2 topics of the IB 20th Century World History syllabus. This coursebook
covers Paper 2, Topic 3, Origins and development of authoritarian and single-party
states, in the 20th Century World History syllabus for the IB History programme.
It is divided into thematic sections, following the IB syllabus structure and is
written in clear, accessible English. It covers the following areas for detailed
study: Americas: Cuba - Castro; Asia and Oceania: China - Mao; and Europe and
Middle East: Germany - Hitler; USSR - Stalin. Tailored to the requirements and
assessment objectives of the syllabus, this new coursebook provides opportunities
for students to make comparisons between different regions and time periods.
History for the IB Diploma Paper 2 Authoritarian States (20th Century) Allan Todd
2015-09-30 Comprehensive second editions of History for the IB Diploma Paper 2,
revised for first teaching in 2015.
History for the IB Diploma Paper 3 The Soviet Union and Post-Soviet Russia
(1924–2000) Allan Todd 2016-05-31 Comprehensive books to support study of History
for the IB Diploma Paper 3, revised for first assessment in 2017. This coursebook
covers Paper 3, History of Europe, Topic 16: The Soviet Union and post-Soviet
Russia (1924-2000) of the History for the IB Diploma syllabus for first assessment
in 2017. Tailored to the Higher Level requirements of the IB syllabus and written
by experienced IB History examiners and teachers, it offers authoritative and
engaging guidance through the topic.
The Move to Global War - Ib History Online Course Book Joanna Thomas 2015-05-22
Drive critical, engaged learning. Helping learners more deeply understand
historical concepts, the student-centred approach of this new Course Book enables
broader, big picture understanding. Developed directly with the IB and fully
supporting the new 2015 syllabus, the structured format helps you easily progress
through the new course content. - Cover the new syllabus in the right level of
depth, with rich, thorough subject content - Developed directly the with IB, with
the most comprehensive support for the new syllabus - Truly engage learners with
topical, relevant material that convincingly connects learning with the modern,
global world - Streamline your planning, with a clear and thorough structure
helping you logically progress through the syllabus - Decipher source evaluation,
refine and progress analytical thinking and fully embed vital Paper 1 skills,
strengthening exam performance - Integrate Approaches to learning with ATLs like
thinking, communication, research and social skills built directly into learning Help learners think critically about improving performance with extensive examiner
insight and samples based on the latest exam format - The license is valid until
31st December 2023, for use by a single student or teacher - Multiplatform access,
compatible with a wide range of devices - Your first login will be facilitated by
a printed access card that will be sent to you in the mail
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